

Basketball Years 7-8 (Semester 2, 2022)

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Registrations for basketball are now open for the Year 7 & 8 Intermediate Basketball League for Semester 2 (Terms 3 & 4).

We warmly welcome players new to the sport, as well as those who have experience playing Basketball.

Location: EventFinda Stadium (formerly NSEC), AUT

*from time to time additional venues may be used

Game Day: Monday

Game Times: Vary, 4:00pm – 9:00pm, based on a weekly draw

Dates: Games commence Monday 1 August 2022

Semester 2 runs for 12 weeks (across Term 3 & 4)

Game duration: 2 x 12-minute halves, running clock and rolling subs

Uniform: Pinehurst School basketball singlet (hired – included in fees)

Pinehurst PE shorts

Footwear - Sports shoes or basketball boots

Mouthguard (compulsory)

Training Day: Friday

Training Time: 7:15am – 8:15am

Pinehurst School Gymnasium

Trainings/Trials – for Semester 2 registered players will commence

Friday 17 June

Trials: Trials may be held in late Term 2 for Semester 2 teams, pending

player numbers / movement.

Manager / Some teams may require a parent manager.

Scoring: Teams are also required to provide a scorer for each game.

Please advise on the registration form if you may be able to assist in

either capacity.

Transport to and from games is the responsibility of the

parent/caregiver for this after school activity.

Transport:

Students are expected to attend all trainings and games in both

Term 3 & Term 4 (Semester 2) and be punctual for these activities.

Commitment:

If students are unable to attend due to illness, injury or other

unavoidable circumstances, the team manager must be informed as early as possible to enable them to make alternative arrangements

if required for trainings or games.

Cost:

\$235 per player (includes league fees, membership fees, glory league, singlet hire, all professional coaching for Semester 2 (Term

3 & Term 4))

Registration: Registrations close Thursday 16 June (9am)

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players and team/s to the event/sport and therefore must honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances provide a refund after the registration closing date.

Kind regards,

Cyndie Augustin

College Sport Coordinator

Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 EXT 909

Email: Cyndie.Augustin@pinehurst.school.nz